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We received a certificate in
assembly this week:
e For being independent!

ROBERT BROWNING
Primary Schaol



https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-admissions/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-admissions/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-admissions/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events/event-two-mtlkg-76mxy-bjj2f-aesl3-mlgcs-pfmh2-ehb55
https://www.pzlocal.org.uk/events/event-two-mtlkg-76mxy-bjj2f-aesl3-mlgcs-pfmh2-ehb55
http://www.pzlocal.org.uk/

The 11th of November was Remembrance Day and
children across the Federation spent time learning
about the significance of the poppy as a symbol of
respect and solemnity for fallen soldiers. KS2 classes
walked to nearby memorials and took part in services
dedicated to all who lost their lives in the world wars.
Our younger children decorated poppies and made
wreaths while our older children wrote poems. At
11am we stopped and stood in silence, remembering
and giving thanks to the heroes of our history.
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Yoga and Mindfulness Workshop
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This week, Robert Browning
have started their first of
three 'Yoga and Mindfulness
Workshops' with Ling from
LPESSN. We had lots of fun
stretching, breathing and
working on our
flexibility and cannot wait for

next week’s workshop. We enjoyed taking part in these
sessions. They helped us to relax!




‘ - Our school councilors
chose to fundraise for
Children in Need this

term and last Friday
we dressed up in
spots, polka dots,
yellow and white and
pyjamas to show our
support.

This important
charity began
officially in 1980 and
along with Pudsey,
has helped to raise
over £1billion for
disadvantaged
children and young
people in the UK. We
are proud to say that
we were able to
contribute £515.22 in
total from our
fundraising efforts last
week.
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What a fantastic
result! Thank you to

“Thank you everyone for taking part in our
all parents and staff fundraising event for Children in Need!”

The Bridges Federation School Council

for their very
generous donations.




40 Years working at Tower Bridge

Many congratulations Chris. We
are so very happy to have you
working at Tower Bridge
Primary school and for the many
contributions you have made.
We value all that you have done
to support the pupils past and
present as well as other
members of staff. The many
messages you have received
from former pupils and staff as

Chris thank you for being the best you can be!
You are so kind, funny, helpful and caring. |
wouldn’t feel this happy if you weren’t at this
school. Thank you Chris!

Noah Y5

well as pupils and staff currently
at Tower Bridge prove how
much you are loved and very
much appreciated.

Here are some of the messages!
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For the forty years that you have
been at Tower Bridge Primary we are
grateful for the amount of effort you
have put into this school. We are
touched by your everlasting
kindness.
Maria and Ephraim Y6

helping us children. You are so kind
nothing would be the same without
you. Congratulations for working at
Tower Bridge Primary for 40 years.
We are so proud of you!
Annalisa Y5

Cute
Happy
Right
|ndependent
S i Thank you for always making me
mily smile. I loved it when you helped me
Emily Y6 with my maths work when I did not
P — understand what to do .
Dear Chris, thank you so much for Leah Y6

Chris has been at

Tower Bridge Primary School Chris you are a
TA we will
never forget.
You always did
more than you
needed to.

Congratulations!

for 40 years!

Amy P

Ak Cheis some auestions abeut her yean 3t Towsr Hridy.

Dear Chris,
thank you for
the 40 years
you have
worked at this
school. You
are amazing!
Suraya Y4
| cannot put
Hi Chris, it has been a long time! LTGS2
What a diff h de t much | love
ata |. erelnce you have made to workingwith
so many lives! | know you love and you, always
care for the children and the children have done and
give the same in return. | am so glad always will do!
1
that | me? you! Michelle
Love Jim

How lovely it was to
work with you at Tower
Bridge Primary school.
Red Nose Day, World
Book days - we had a lot
of fun! All those after
school trips to the
library! You were always
fun to work with and a
supportive colleague.
Enjoy the next chapter of
your life.

Love Fiona
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Primary School

Classes
Year 1—Red Class

Absences Lates Total Aﬁenddnc

e

Year 2—Orange Class

Year 3—Yellow Class

Year 4 - Green Class

Year 5—Blue Class

Year 6—Purple Class

Year 1—Red Class

Attendance and Punctuality

Overall whole school attendance for week beginning 15/11/21: 89.62%
1st Place Attendance: Purple Class
1st Place Punctuality: Green Class

Absences Lates

Year 2—Orange Class
Year 3—Yellow Class

Year 4 - Green Class

Year 5—Blue Class

Year 6—Purple Class

Classes

Year 1—Red Class

Absences

Year 2—Orange Class
Year 3—Yellow Class

Year 4 - Green Class

Year 5—Blue Class

Year 6—Purple Class







